
 

 
 

 

 
 

Multiple Sclerosis Self-Help Group at Madison Area Health Center 
 

MADISON – Madison Area Health Center is pleased to host a self-help group for people living with multiple sclerosis, 

their family, friends, and care partners. The group meets on the third Wednesday of each month from 5:00 to 6:30 PM 

at the health center. 

 

The self-help group is facilitated by people affected by multiple sclerosis and is affiliated with the Greater New England 

Chapter of the National Multiple Sclerosis Society. 

 

Participants are connected with information and support, as well as strategies for managing multiple sclerosis.  Besides 

sharing the tough realities of living with the disease, participants also share good times, laughter and experiences in a 

positive, upbeat setting. 

 

To register or for more information, contact Allie at (207) 696-4051 or alliepoirier@gmail.com. Madison Area Health 

Center is located at 8 South Main Street, Madison.  

  

Madison Area Health Center is part of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a group of eleven Federally Qualified 

Health Centers in Central and Western Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high quality medical and behavioral health 

care to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure access for everyone, HealthReach accepts Medicare, MaineCare, 

and major insurances. In addition, an Affordable Care Program is available to uninsured and underinsured residents as 

well as assistance with applications for programs that help with the cost of healthcare and medications including the 

Health Insurance Marketplace. A private, non-profit with a 41-year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, grants 

and individual donations.  
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